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The Town received notification that our new NPDES permit is now in effect from IDEM.  
In doing some reviews of the permit our waste water treatment plant operators found 
some deficiencies in our current sewer use ordinance.  Don Johnson along with Matt 
Spidel made changes to our current ordinance to bring the document into compliance 
with the IDEM rules.  I would recommend introduction and ultimately approval of the 
new document.     
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